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Subject:  To announce intentions to solicit information and feedback on the FY-08 execution of 
projects and task orders assigned to the Centers of Standardization 
 
Applicability:  All MSC’s, Centers, District and Subordinate offices working Military 
Construction Programs 
 
1.  Concurrent with the annual after action review performed by Military Programs at the 
conclusion of the fiscal year, I wish to report the status of execution of contracts and task orders 
that were assigned execution throughout our eight (8) Centers of Standardization.  Shortly, you 
will receive a request for information from our COS Program Manager, Mr. David Marquardt, 
that will capture data that may help us evaluate our business process to make appropriate 
adjustments in COS management of our FY-09 program.  Data to be collected will include 
number of awards, by whom, type of contract, number of proposals received, number of price 
offers received, type of construction, new construction techniques, percentage of scope 
contracted and any comments or suggestions you may have. 
 
2. Please begin now to think about any suggestions and improvements you may offer.  I look 
forward to hearing from you.  Thank you for your support. 
 
3.  HQACE point of contact for this ECB is Mr. David Marquardt, CECW-CE, 202-761-7419. 
 
 
 
 
       //S// 
      JAMES C. DALTON, P.E. 
      Chief, Engineering and Construction  
      Directorate of Civil Works 
 
 
 


